INSPECTION NOTE ON THE PROPOSAL FOR DIVERSION OF 0.10146 ha. OF FOREST
LAND UNDER SHORT ROUND PROTECTED FORESTS C/1 FOR CONSTRUCTION OF BLACK
TOPPED ROAD AT MAWLAI NONGMALI BLOCK-IIl BY PWD ROADS SHILLONG CENTRAL
DIVISION

The inspection was carried out in the field on Tuesday the 10" September,
2019 along with the Concerned Range Officer and his staff.

The Proponent has proposed for diversion of 0.10146 ha of forest land under

Upper Short Round PF Compartment No.1 for construction of black topped road
within the existing footpath.

The area proposed for diversion is a barren land; therefore no felling of trees

involved. It was observed that there is an existing footpath which has been utilized
by the local people.

Since the project is meant for public utility and benefit of the local people, it is
therefore recommended for acceptance.
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